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Advice to Potential Applicants for Admission into the

University of Buea

The change of identity cards in Cameroon is causing delays for potential applicants

who wish to enroll in the University of Buea for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Applicants are hereby urged to use either student identity cards from their respective

high schools or the former national identity cards. However, we have moved the

closing date for application from 31% August 2016 to 9" September 2016, just as that

for postgraduate admissions. Therefore, all applications for admission at the -

undergraduate and postgraduate levels — will be due on the same date.

Do not be held back by your non-possession of the new identity card.

'

Naloga Lyonga,
Vice-Chancellor

CcC:
- DVCs
- REG <d
- D/AcA
- IT Center

- Notice Boards

— HIGHEY.



